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Brandy Butler

From: Ellen Plendl
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 7:33 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: Docket No. 20170009-EI
Attachments: Re Florida Power & Light Company

See attached correspondence and add to the correspondence side of Docket 20170009-EI. 
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Brandy Butler

From: Beatrice Balboa <beatricebalboa@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 12, 2017 9:19 PM
To: Rhonda Hicks
Cc: Ellen Plendl; Randy Roland; Ruth McHargue
Subject: Re: Florida Power & Light Company
Attachments: FPL wants more nuclear units; customers say prove they make sense.pdf

I was reading the latest news media article(s) regarding the latest Florida Power & Light Co. (FPL) electrical 
bill activities in the City of Pompano Beach, Broward County and/or the State of Florida with great 
interest.  Please review and implement an action plan to thoroughly address this extremely troubling 
issue.  Media reports continue to underscore the proposed spiraling out-of-control rate increase requests at an 
ever-increasing frequency in a overwhelming recessionary/depression economic climate adversely impacting all 
taxpayer citizens.  It is imperative to initiate cost cutting FPL administrative and upper management salar(ies) 
budget measures of 5, 10, 25, 50 and/or 75% to relieve the ongoing unsustainable typical electrical bill inflicted 
disproportionately on its senior citizenry. In addition, news media clearly indicate that a significant amount of 
the electrical infrastructure throughout the State of Florida is dangerously compromised technically and 
logistical, potentially imperiling the taxpayers' lives, despite innumerable claims of "investment and/or 
improvements" of this very electrical infrastructure.  Please coordinate, collaborate and cooperate on Federal, 
State and/or local jurisdictional levels in addressing these concerns potentially impacting adversely the public's 
finances, policies, trust, confidence, and quality of life issues. Thank you for your time in this matter and hope 
to hear from you soon. 
Sincerely, 
Beatrice Balboa 
1010 South Ocean Boulevard, Apt. 1008 
Pompano Beach, Fl 33062-6631 




